
 

To: President and Members   September 30, 2021 

 of the City Council 

 c/o 409 City Hall 

 

 The Baltimore City Health Department (BCHD) is pleased to have the opportunity to 

review Council Bill #21-0124, entitled, “Corrective Bill 2021 - Definitions; Rules of 

Interpretation; Time Computations.” The purpose of the bill is to repeal the many definitions and 

rules of statutory interpretation and time computation that have been superseded by the enactment 

of Code-wide, standardized definitions and rules; clarify certain purposeful variations; and provide 

for a special effective date. 

 

 BCHD has reviewed the bill and has no objection to the proposed changes and corrections. 

BCHD takes no position on Council Bill #21-0124. 
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